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Lapwai School District Attendance Drawing 
Grand Prize Winner!

Congratulations Natalia Bisbee 

Mrs. Sliger’s Kindergarten Class

Natalia had perfect attendance and

no tardies the entire contest period

from January 9th through March 29th!

Natalia had several prize options

ranging in value from $200 to $260

and chose an Xbox One.

Other students qualifying for

the drawing included:

Nathen Ellenwood, KG

Kenneth Murphy, KG

Kambrin McCulley, 1st Grade

Keira Bybee, 5th Grade

Thearose Larson, 5th Grade

Hadley McCulley, 5th Grade

Damion Paisano, 1st Grade

Jaice Penney, 7th Grade

We are proud of you!



Thank You Lewis Clark Credit Union

Mrs. Latella wrote and was awarded a

LCCU grant for her kindergarten class.

Her students will be writing and

illustrating animal alphabet books.

Each student will get a copy to keep.

Congratulations Mrs. Latella. Thank

you for engaging these young learners

in such a creative project.



Native Culture and Language Team

Thank you Alicia Wheeler and Joyce McFarland for

joining the superintendent in reengaging district staff in

action planning with Native culture and language.

I would like to thank the following staff for their

participation in our first meeting on Tuesday, March 28th:

Teeiah Arthur

Bonita Brown

Nancy Dahl

Deaneal McKnight

Ena Sanchez Raml

Andy Rosch

Qe'ciyew'yew' 



Steelhead in the Classroom: 5th Grade Science

Our 5th grade classrooms are

partnering with mentors from Idaho

Fish and Game in the Steelhead in

the Classroom Project. Both

classes are equipped with large

aquariums. 5th graders are learning

about their life cycle, participating in

testing the water, feeding, and

making daily observations in both

Mrs. Baldwin and Mrs. Finnell’s

classrooms.



One Flew Over the Cuckoo’s Nest
A Lapwai High School Drama Production

Directed by Sheila Scott - March 2017





Thank You 

Mrs. Scott!



Attendance Wildcat Scholars 


